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Certificates 

Caught being Good Jacob for excellent 

perseverance. Ka Pai to mahi. 

Star Student Thomas for always using a 

growth mindset to tackle tasks. 

Ka Pai Te Aranui for working hard in 

Maths. 

 

Duffy Theatre 

The theatre was amazing the students 

really enjoyed watching “Duffy in a 

Bubble”  

 

National Simultaneous Storytime  

We joined in on Wednesday 19th @ 1pm to 
listen. This year's book was “Give Me Some 

Space” by Phillip Bunting. Even the team 

at the International Space Station were 

listening. It is a fantastic book. 
 

Parent Check ins 

We had a great turn out of parents at 

Parent check ins. This helps you 

understand where your child or children 

are with their. Thank you for being part 

of our team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday Fun Day  

On Fridays we have a pre-school get 

together with the junior class. If you 

would like to come along this is it is from 

9am to 10.30am. 

 

Pataka 

The pataka is getting stocked up by 

people in the community and is now 

serviced by Waitara food bank weekly. If 

anyone needs food parcels please 

message Jody 0212549378.  Thanks Jody 

for your amazing support of this. 

 

Stationery 

Mokau School Board of Trustees 

15-3945-0267816-00 and please use 

you surname as the preference. 

 

Police vetting 

If you have misplaced the vetting form 

please ring the office. This is so that if the 

school has a day trip or camp and you 

wished to go, you can. We are required 

by the Children’s Act 2014 to ensure 

the safety of students.  

 

 Matariki Cluster Celebrations 

This is on the 18th June. We will need 

parent helpers to help with this day. More 

on this closer to the time. 

 

Girls’& Boys Brigade notice 

Girls & Boys Brigade is an after school 

activity this is organized by Shane Lowry 

(boys) and Mrs Lowry (girls) please 

contact them should you need 

information or to give them a message 

regarding this.  

 

Library Tuesdays 

Tuesday is Library day at school. Please 

make sure that your children bring back 

their books on Tuesdays. 

 

School Lunches 

We are really pleased with the lunches we 

get from our wonderful cooks Sally and 

Maryanne. 

All meals have fruit and vegetables 

served as well. 

All meals are made from scratch at school 

and meet the healthy eating guidelines. 

We are so lucky! 
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Our Duffy Book Sponsor 

 
 

Dates to Note 

May 

21st  Fun Day Juniors 9-10.30am 

27th Assembly @2pm  

 

 June 

7th  Queen’s Birthday No School 

18th  Matariki Fest   

 

           

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 


